

# **Newsletter**

Friday13th November 2020

Mullett Road, Wolverhampton, WV11 1DD Tel: 01902 558778

office@deyncourtprimary.com www.deyncourtprimary.org

# **Attendance**

The class with the best attendance last week was

5/6H

The class with the best attendance this week were:

1/2G and 3/4T

Well done to everyone!

Hello and welcome to the latest newsletter. We have had another busy couple of weeks back this half term! Today we have been raising money for Children in Need and the children have come to school dressed in their favourite outfit—it was wonderful to see so many children raising money for this worthy charity so thank you! . It has also been Remembrance day and the whole school participated in a two minute silence to show their respect and all year groups created some fantastic poppy day art—check Class Dojo or Twitter for some pictures.

The Black History Month display is looking fabulous in the hall—a huge thank you to everyone who created a poster for this project. Please see Twitter and Class Dojo for images.

Next week, we have Anti-Bullying week so don't forget your odd socks on Monday!

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Darby

# **Dates for your diary**

#### November 2020

14th— Diwali—Diwali activities in school week beginning 16.11.20

16th—Anti– Bullying week—wear odd socks to school on Monday — children will be completing activities on this topic during the week

16th—Book Quiz—Round 1 (See back for more information)

26th—School Photographer returns for absent children

#### December 2020

11th- Christmas Dinner in school

17th—Christmas Parties in classes

18th—Break up for Christmas—Christmas jumper day

#### January 2020

4th—Children return to school

#### Reminders

Thank you to all parents/ carers who are using a face covering when coming onto the school site and thank you for maintaining your distance. We have these measures in place to try and keep everyone in our community safe.

# **Class Dojos**



The winning classes for last week were 1/2G and 5/6P

The winning classes for this week are 1/2F and 3/4T

#### **Class Dojo**

We are using Class Dojo a lot more to keep you all updated with news from school.

Keep checking you child's class page and the whole school story for the latest news!



# **Children in Need**

Today we have been raising money for Children in Need! The children all came to school wearing their favourite outfit! Over the course of the day, the children completed lots of

activities for Children in Need.
We have raised lots of money
for this amazing charity.
Thank you so much for you
support with this.



### **Book Quiz 2020**

Over the last few weeks, 6 children have represented D'Eyncourt in the Game4Reading Book Quiz.

They have been tasked with reading 6 books in great detail and answer tricky questions about the texts.

Next week, they will attend the first round of the quiz via Microsoft Teams. It will be a different experience than actually going in person but the team are looking forward to the challenge!

The team this year are Veer, Harleen, Ashley,

Ryan S, Lucky and Amber.

Good luck to them all!

#### **Office Hours**

Our office hours are: 8.00am-4.00pm daily



# **Christmas Meal 2020**

Our Christmas meal this year will take place on Friday 11th December. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals or has Universal Free School Meals (Reception and KS1) we will automatically order your child a meal. If you would prefer your child to have a packed lunch on this day, please email the school office at

office@deyncourtprimary.com by Friday 27th November.

For those children who pay for schools meals, we have created an event on Sims Pay. You will be able to order and pay for your child's Christmas meal through this. The deadline for ordering the Christmas meal is 27th November.

Please note, on 11th December we will only serve a Christmas meal and no other lunch options will be available.

Please contact our school office for more information.

# THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION

# Remembrance Day 2020

Remembrance day has been slightly different this year in

school. Unfortunately, we haven't been able to visit the local memorial this year. However, all classes completed a two minute silence to show respect on Wednesday at 11am. The whole school feel silent to remember the soldiers who fought in conflicts around the world.

In art lessons this week, the children have created some fabulous Remembrance art—please check Twitter and Class Dojo for some images. The children worked really hard to create some wonderful tributes.

# **Anti- Bullying Week**



Next week, we will be completing activities for Anti– Bullying week and the children will be learning about different ways to be kind to one

another. On Monday, don't forget to come into school wearing odd socks to show awareness!

#### Diwali 2020

We will be completing some Diwali activities in classes next week. Visit Class Dojo to see some of the children's work!